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2022 Year 11 – Fantastic Results! 
 

This year, after the return to external examinations the school is delighted and thrilled with the 
really impressive GCSE results of Year 11, as published today. 
 
After much disruption to their education over the last two years, Year 11 students should be 
incredibly proud of this great and justly deserved achievement resulting from all their hard work 
and commitment. 
 
Congratulations to all our staff who have worked tirelessly as always in supporting our students 
with steadfast dedication. Also, many thanks to our parents and carers for their continued support 
to the school and in helping to prepare their sons and daughters for their examinations. 
 
There were many exceptional performances, in particular, there were 52 Students gaining 8 or 
more A*/A grades and 31 students with 10 or more. 
 
Finally, the school would like to congratulate all Year 11 students on their individual results, and 
we wish them well for their future. We look forward to many of them returning to our Sixth Form in 
September. The following pupils gained 8 or more A grades:- 
 
Zane Aldridge-Mclean, Faye Bretherton, James Browning, Evan Carless, Sofia Chayka, Jack 
Childs, Grace Clear, Seren Cole, Isobel Comley, Megan Edmonds, Grace Evans,  Kate Evans, 
Roddy Evans, Libby Geddes, Leon Hamilton, Isabella Hemington-Gorse, Eve Hickman, Rowan 
Hill, Ellen Hughes, Tristyn James, Finty Kehoe, Ellie Lau, Nicole Law, Elliott Leach, Enzo Lipley, 
Susan Liu, Ella Matthews, Paige Matthews, Efa Morris, Joe Mortimore, Luis Mullins, Grace 
Munday, Harri Nicholas, Isabella O'Brian, Jess Orum, Scarlett Osborne, Freya Owens, Felix Poor, 
Tom Powell, Seren Protheroe, Ffion Pryce, Jacob Richards, Benjamin Rounce, Poppy Shingler,  
Lily Slaughter, Amelie Symmons, Will Thomas-Parker, Amy Thomson, Riley Westwood, Cara 
Wheatley, Darcy Williams and Isabella Wintle.  


